
Family Planning Welfare NT 
LATEST NEWS ARTICLE 

 

 

Family Planning NT 

COVID – 19 UPDATE 
 

Family Planning NT is OPEN 

 

FPNT are now offering all clinical services from Monday 11th May. Abortions, 

contraception, management and treatment of sexually transmitted infections, 

cervical screening etc are all essential health care. We will continue to provide 

these services during the continued coronavirus pandemic. 

 

We are operating our clinics in both Coconut Grove and Palmerston. If you 

need to make an appointment, please call us on 89 480144 

 

Please let us know in advance if you have symptoms such as a fever, cough, 

sore throat or shortness of breath. We will likely still be able to see you, but we 

will make some arrangements to keep our staff and other clients safe. 

 

Thank you. 

FPNT team 

 

 


